
Re: HB 615, Education - School Construction - Pedestrian Safety Plans 

Stephanie Regenold, MD, MPH, Baltimore City resident and parent of three Baltimore City Public 

School graduates 

In Support of the Bill 

 

 

 

Dear Delegate Solomon: 

 

I am writing in support of HB 615. As the parent of three students who walked, took the bus, and/or 

biked to school, I agree that we need to ensure that all students are safe getting to and from school. 

I walk or drive past many school intersections that are unsafe for pedestrians. I look forward to this 

bill changing that. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Stephanie Regenold 

1806 Kenway Road 

Baltimore, MD 21209 

443-604-2869   

 

 

 


